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4. CHRISTCHURCH INJURY PREVENTION PROJECT 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Director of Policy Terence Moody, DDI 371-1834 

 
 The purpose of this report is for the Committee to consider the report on Phase 1 of the above project, 

which will be presented by Barry Armstrong and Kay Hickey of Crown Public Health. 
 
 The Council in 2001 endorsed the development of this project which was funded through ACC and 

provided some staff assistance as its contribution.  The attached report summarises the Phase 1 work.  
It has been advised that ACC are now unlikely to continue funding for Phase 2 of the project and the 
project leaders are seeking some consideration of future options.  

 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation: For discussion. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


